
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
20th October 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

DUKE OF EDINBURGH’S GOLD AWARD ENROLMENT 

 

I am writing as your child has expressed an interest in registering for the Gold DofE award at 

Edgbarrow.  

 

We are requesting a payment of £50 which covers the DofE enrolment charge, a contribution 

towards the school DofE award license and other associated admin costs. Please be aware that 

this payment is purely for enrolment and that the expedition section is to be undertaken and paid 

for by participants entirely independently. 

 

Once payment is received, I will purchase their Gold place and it will be added to their DofE 

account.   

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

 
 

Vicky Rice  
D of E Coordinator 

Dofe@edgbarrowschool.co.uk 

  

mailto:Dofe@edgbarrowschool.co.uk


…….........................................................................................................................................  

Reply Slip: DUKE OF EDINBURGH’S GOLD AWARD  

Please return to School Office as soon as possible 

 

☐ I confirm that my son/daughter ______________________________ (participant’s name) 

would like to enrol on the Gold Duke of Edinburgh Award Scheme at Edgbarrow school and 

acknowledge the required payment of £50 that has been paid through the school online payment 

system or by cash or cheque made out to ‘Edgbarrow School’ and ‘Gold DofE’ on the back. I also 

acknowledge that the school will not be organising or taking payment for the expedition section. 

This will be organised independently by individuals. 

 

Payment made online*    ❑ 

*Please do not return this reply slip until payment has been made online 

 

Cash       ❑ 

 

Cheque      ❑ 

 

Use credit previously refunded online    ❑ 
 

Signed : __________________________________   Date: __________ 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 


